July 3, 2024

Minutes for the Architectural Review Board meeting.

In attendance were Jeannette Ashton, Kay Lee, and Sue Hopper.
Joanne Reynolds was consulted before she erft to go on her
vacation. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. We had one
request to approve and that was the roof replacement the Hoppers
at 121 Fallen Timber Way. There was no reason to deny the request
so we signed and approved their request. We stayed until 7:30 in
case any residents showed up with questions for us and nobody
from the community showed up.

We adjourned the meeting at 7:30

Sincerely Jeannette Ashton





